
December 1, 2014

Rep. Leigh Larocque
1079 Old Silo Road
St. Johnsbury, VT 05819

Dear Leigh:

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your 20 years of service to the State of Vermont.

You’ve been a champion for your constituents since you were first elected in 1992. Caledonia 
County is the entryway to the Northeast Kingdom, and its survival depends on strong advocates like 
you. From your hands-on participation through your Committee in easing the region’s crime 
escalation, to casting your votes in the best interests of Vermont’s economy, you are one of the true 
“Vermont Republicans,” the Republican Party of Aiken, Davis, and Snelling. You have a lot to be 
proud of.

I commend you on a job well done, one that I hope is not over, but on hiatus. And, most 
importantly, I thank you for all that you’ve done for Vermonters. You leave big shoes to fill.

Best regards,

Phil Scott


